The Public Health Agency and Health and Social Care Board have now developed a
joint Personal and Public Involvement (PPI) Strategy after extensive engagement and
discussion. The Strategy has been approved by both organisations and is now being
formally consulted on during the period 23rd June 2011 to 15th September 2011.

Responses should be returned by 4.00pm today.

For further information go to www.publichealth.hscni.net/publications/consultation-
personal-and-public-involvement-strategy
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